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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF OZAMIZ CITY

February 14, 2025

DIVISIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 059, s. 2025

ONLINE ORIENTATION ON THE POLICY GUIDELINES ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REVISED SCHOOL-BASED MANAGEMENT SYSTEM

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors (SGOD and CID)
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned
This Division

1. Per DepEd Order No. 007 s, 2024, titled Policy Guidelines on the Implementation of
the Revised School-Based Management System, this Office informs the field on the Online
Orientation of the Revised School-Based Management (SBM) System on February 19, 2025,
1:00 p.m. via Google Meet Platform.

2. The expected participants to this activity are the Ten (10) Public Schools District
Supervisors and the Fifty Eight (58) Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads.

3. The link shall be posted to the DManCom Family Chat Room a day before the said
date.

4. Queries relative to the activity can be channeled to Mr. Anthony P. Marollano, SEPS
School Management Monitoring and Evaluation at 09464687258.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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